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CRHO-2015
Robert Gillette [gilletterm@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, July 19, 2015 3:55 PM
To: CouncilMail

Dear Council Members,

I am writing to express my support for Mr. Christopher Oxenham's nomination to the Howard County
Housing Commission. Chris is a life-long Howard County resident and has been an active member of
his community for as long as I have known him. He has a genuine sense of pride in our county and his
desire to serve on the Housing Commission is a further reflection of his devotion to our county. As a
certified financial planner he brings relevant knowledge and experience to the Housing Commission.
The Housing Commission and Howard County as a whole can only benefit from his service.

I strongly urge the Council to confirm Mr. Oxenham's nomination.

Regards,

Robert M. Gillette
Woodbine, MD
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